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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Wright-Patt Credit Union Reduces Fees to Provide Enhanced Value for Members 
 

Beavercreek, Ohio – Wright-Patt Credit Union recently announced the credit union is reducing and 
eliminating several fees to provide enhanced value for their members. As prices for life’s everyday 
essentials continue to rise, Wright-Patt Credit Union is focused on helping members keep more of their 
hard-earned money and improve their Financial Flexibility and Freedom.  

“Since our founding in 1932, Wright-Patt Credit Union has always put the needs of our members 
first,” said Tim Mislansky, Wright-Patt Credit Union President and CEO. “As we celebrate 90 years of 
helping people, we believe lowering these fees will reduce financial stress and anxiety for our members 
when they carry low balances on their checking accounts, allowing them to keep more of their hard-
earned money every time an unfortunate overdraft occurs.” 

Effective April 6, 2022, fees reduced and eliminated by Wright-Patt Credit Union include:  

Personal Account Fees — previously $19, now $9.  

• Non-Sufficient Fund (NSF) fee  
• Courtesy Pay Overdraft fee  
• Debit Card Coverage Overdraft fee 

Business Account Fees — previously $19, now $9.  

• Overdraft fee 
• Non-Sufficient Fund (NSF) fee  

Stop Payment Fee — previously $25, now $9.  
Non-WPCU Owned ATM Fee — previously $0.60 per transaction, now eliminated. (This 
does not include the surcharge an ATM owner may charge for use of their machine.) 

 
“Reducing these fees reflects Wright-Patt Credit Union’s promise to put our members first, not profits,” 
explained Mislansky. “We will continue to evaluate our fee structures and practices because we’re 
always looking for ways to provide even more relief and peace of mind for our members.”  

About Wright-Patt Credit Union 
Established in 1932, Wright‐Patt Credit Union is a member‐owned, not‐for‐profit financial cooperative proudly 
serving Central and Southwest Ohio with more than 455,000 members and over $7.1 billion in assets. As a 
cooperative, Wright‐Patt Credit Union joins members together, pooling financial resources to meet the needs of 
all.  The pooled resources provide the capital to run a strong and efficient operation. Wright‐Patt Credit Union is 
headquartered in Beavercreek, Ohio, and has convenient Member Centers throughout Central and Southwest 
Ohio. Wright‐Patt Credit Union's mission is to help people through life by allowing members to achieve a greater 
degree of economic independence. Visit Wright‐Patt Credit Union's website at www.wpcu.coop for more 
information. 


